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I would like to thank the St Andrews Burns Club Secretary, George McIntosh, for his time and 
dedication to the Club, generously supporting the continuity of numerous aspects of the 
Club’s operations including the paperwork and minute taking, looking after the Club statues, 
keys and numerous aspects of the Club’s history, together with his strong support of the 
young people of St Andrews in their Burns competitions in the Town and in wider 
competitions in Fife, and Nationally.  
 
I would also like to thank the St Andrews Burns Club President Jim McArthur, for his warm 
welcome and guidance, together with Marilyn Rowan for the St Andrews schools work and 
reports input from the local St Andrews schools competitions and generous time input for 
the young pupils in the Burns work, Gavin Galloway for his accounts reports work all 
submitted timeously and Graham Watson for his work with the organization of the Club 
website and mailchimp.  
 
Finally thank you to the Committee for their time and support to the Club work and Annual 
Supper in celebration of Burns.  
 
I wish the St Andrews Burns Club all well for the future.  
 
Dale Caton  
Secretary Elect  
St Andrews Burns Club  
18 November 2024  
 


